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Friday 17th December 
 
 
 

On behalf of us all at Corsham Regis 

We would like to wish you a 

very Merry Christmas and a 

Happy New Year 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

On Monday the school came 

together virtually to celebrate our 

CHAMPIONS of the term! Huge 

congratulations to them all… 

Alana F from Turner Class 

Tyler F from Mason Class 

Hazel from Millward Class 

Olivia from Brunel Class 

Freya from Dickens Class 

Kiruthika f  rom Fox Class 

 

 

 

Attendance for last week in 

school (6/12-10/12) 

Fox 74.3%           Millward 93.2%            

Dickens 90%    Mason 93.1% 

Brunel 97.4%       Turner 89.3% 

 Whole     
school: 

91.5% 

Thank you to everyone who 

attended our carol service by 

torchlight- it was lovely for our 

Corsham Regis community to come 

together and share in a festive sing-

a-long…it was truly magical! We 

might just have to make it a new 

tradition at Regis. 

 

 

 

TUESDAY 4th January 

PLEASE REMEMBER to order 
your child’s school lunches for the 

start of the new term 
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